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The VPE Activities Committee monthly meeting was called to order by the Chairperson at 5:03 

pm. Roll call was taken. All officers and trustees were in attendance. A quorum of committee 

members was verified. A motion was entered to forgo the reading of the minutes. A motion was 

made and approved to amend the agenda. 

 

Chair’s Report – The chairperson welcomed all new residents to VPE. The chair also thanked 

all volunteers who worked any of the events over the last month, and a big thank you to all 

residents who came out and supported those events. The Food Truck was a successful event and 

if any resident has a suggestion for a future food truck please contact an officer or trustee of the 

Activities Committee.  

 

Treasurer’s Report – The treasurer reported that Activities has a total of $4,745 and Bingo has a 

total of $1,240. 

 

Sunshine –  

 

Gondolier – The deadline to submit content for the March Gondolier is February 17th. 

 

Library -  

 

Flea Market – Pat Morales reported that after 10 years, she has resigned as chairperson of the 

Flea Market. The Net Income for the Flea Market this year was $5,417. One hundred twenty 

dollars was earned from a bake sale, so the total Net Proceeds were $5,537. 

 

Kitchen – 

 

Bingo – 

 

Old Business: 

The Activities Committee reached out to several residents for nominees for next year and Katy 

Strand has agreed to volunteer to join the committee. Nominations are still open. 

 

A new croquet set has been purchased and is located behind the clubhouse in the Rubbermaid 

container with the corn hole set. Residents are free to use the set in any common area. Please do 

not take it to your coach and do replace it in the container after use. 

 

 

New Business: 

Carol and Mike Anderson are sponsoring Calvary’s Hill on Friday February 14. 
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Mr. Tom Cahalan will return to play music by the pool on Sunday February 23 from 2:00 to 4:00. 

Mr. Ed’s Ice Cream Truck will also be back with ice cream treats to purchase. 

 

The Tea Party is on Friday February 28. Tickets may be purchased from Tony, or any officer or 

trustee, or at most upcoming events. 

 

Comments –  

  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:34 pm. 

 

Mary Jo Zajeski 

 

 


